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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail in voting for Oregonians. Mail in voting is secure 

and extremely hard to manipulate, and anyone who says different is spreading 

baseless lies and conspiracy theories. The only people who stand to gain by 

eliminating mail in voting are republicans, as the more inconvenient it is for people to 

vote, more people will will be likely to skip, which has historically benefitted 

republicans. That makes this an extremely partisan effort akin to gerrymandering. 

OPPOSE THIS BILL! 


